Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341

December 5, 1979

Iueille Harten

Idaho Museum of Natural History
Ideho State Unkversity

Box 8096

Pocatoelle, ID 23209

Dear lucille;

Thank you so much for the publications; I received then
today and I am very geeateful hecause I only hed one copy.

If it is possible that you have some off-prints of the Hohokam
projectils point paper, I would be pleased if I could get =a
few copiss of that issue,.

I au enclosing answers to both of the letters that you
forwarded, and enclesed is one other that you might smnd
on the information to my f{riend in Wroming.

Too, there are other movies besides the ones from Soltys
Productions., Another is the one that Francois Bordes and
I did in Berkeley. It is the Audio-Visual Department,
University of California, Berkzley - Clyde Smith is the
director. And, of course, you know The Shadow of Man that
he may be interested in also.

My congratulations te Jean Swanson, but I gufessI don't
know her new hushand. I am sure you miss Mas - I dida't
reallze thai she had retired. You're doing a good job,
and keep up the good work as you're my only contact with
the University.

Thanks again for helping me out!

Your friend,

Don Crabtree, D. Sc.
Research Associate in
Prehistoric Technology =
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